
 
 
 
 

 
14 October 2022 
 
Dear families, 
 
On Thursday 20 October, to celebrate the upcoming festival of lights, our kitchen will be serving a Diwali 
inspired menu.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All our dinners provide a balanced, nutritional meal in the middle of the day and the majority of our 
pupils have a dinner prepared at school.  
 
Remember – all children in Reception and KS1 are entitled to a free school dinner and do not have to 
pay!  
 
For KS2 children, if your child would like to take part in our Diwali-themed lunchtime, please do not send 
a packed lunch if they normally have one - they can make their lunch choice at registration. Lunch is 
competitively priced at £2.10. Please top up your child’s Parentpay account in advance.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs H Haunch 
Principal 

 


